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1701 NEW HAMPSHIRE AVE., N.W.

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20009

TELEPHONE (202) 265-2661

FAX. (202) 265-2468

GD/OAS/VN032a/10

The Permanent Mission of Grenada to the Organization of American States presents
its compliments to the General Secretariat of the Organization of American States (0OAS),
and has the honour to forward the attached Note No. 675/10 from the Ministry of Foreign
Affairs of Grenada, informing of the Government of Grenada’s decision to present its
candidature to serve on the Executive Committee of the Pan American Health Organizatiornx
(PAHQ), at the elections that will be held during the meeting of the 50t Directing council irx
Washington, D. C. from September 27t to October 1st, 2010,

In this regard, the Government of Grenada is kindly seeking the assistance of the
Secretariat in circulating to OAS Member States, Grenada’s request for support to serve orx
the Executive Committee of the PAHO.

The Permanent Mission of Grenada to the OAS avails itself of this opportunity to
renew to the General Secretariat of the OAS the assurances of its highest consideration and
esteem.
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His Excellency José Miguel Insulza
Secretary General Sl
Organization of American States
Washington, DC



OEA/Ser.G

CP/INF.6103/10

23 September 2010

Original: English

NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF GRENADA 
INFORMING OF THE GOVERNMENT OF GRENADA’S DECISION TO PRESENT ITS CANDIDATURE TO SERVE ON THE EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE OF THE 
PAN AMERICAN HEALTH ORGANIZATION (PAHO)
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In replying the above
Number and date of this
Jetter should he quoted.

MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
MINISTERIAT. COMPLEX
BOTANICATL GARDENS
ST. GEORGI’S
GRENADA, W.I.

Tel.: (473) 440-2640/2712
I'ax: (473) 440-4184
B-mail; forcignaltairs@pov.gd

Note No.: 675/10

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Grenada presents its compliments to the Secretary
General of the Organization of American States (QAS) and has the honour to inform that the
Government of GGrenada has decided to present its candidature to serve on the Executive
Committee of the Pan American Health Organization (PAHO), at the elections that will be
held during the meeting of the 50 Directing Council in Washington, D.C. from September
27% to Qctober 1st, 2010.

Grenada is committed to playing a leadership role by successfully incorporating
urbanization and health initiatives with the aim of developing the health sector and
providing a high quality of care for all. Grenada considers PAIIO to be the primary
hemispheric public health agency serving the Americas and providing collective efforts for

Member States to improve health and living standards within the region.

In this regard, the Government of Grenada kindly seeks the assistance of the Secretariat in
circulating to OAS Member States, Grenada's request for support to the Executive

Committee of the Pan American Health Organization.

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Grenada avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the

Secretary General of the Organization of American States, the assurances of its highest

consideration.
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